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SPRINGFIELD - The Edwardsville cheerleaders had an outstanding weekend at the 
Illinois Coaches Cheerleading Association championships in Springfield at the Bank of 
Springfield Center.

The Edwardsville High School varsity took second place in the large varsity category 
and the junior varsity competed in the medium JV category and placed seventh.



The cheerleaders' coaching staff said the girls had a great season and made so many 
memories.

This coming weekend, the EHS varsity cheerleaders travel to Lockport and Oak Forest 
to compete.

 


